

# Police Citizens Advisory Board Meeting Minutes

A regular meeting of the Police Citizens Advisory Board was held on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, beginning at 5:30 p.m. at Brenham Police Department Training Room, 1800 Longwood Drive, Brenham, Texas.

# **Members present:**

Jesse Vela, Al Patel, Neal Pieper, Andi Liner, Bob Cox, Brian Ross, Jeff Hagerlin, Whitney Hooks, Holly Johnson, JW Clampitte

### **Members Absent:**

Courtney Mason, Phyllis McMahon, Bridgit Williams, David Romo

### **Staff in attendance:**

Chief David Gott, Lt. Kelvin Raven, Lt. Steven Eilert

## 1. Call Meeting to Order

The Police Citizens Advisory Board meeting was called to order by Brian Ross; seconded by Whitney Hooks

#### 2. Citizen/Visitor Comments

No citizen/visitor comments.

# 3. Approve the Minutes from the February 11 2025, Brenham Police Department Citizens Advisory Board Meeting

Bob Cox made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 11, 2025, Brenham Police Department Citizens Advisory Board Meeting; Jesse Vela seconded the motion.

Brian Ross called for a vote to approve minutes:

Chairman Brian Ross	Yes
Board Member Neal Pieper	Yes
Board Member Phillis McMahon	Absent
Board Member Whitney Hooks	Yes
Board Member Alpesh Patel	Yes
Board Member JW Clampitte	Yes
Board Member Andrea Liner	Yes
Board Member Jesse Vela	Yes
Board Member Courtney Mason	Absent
Board Member Holly Johnson	Yes
Board Member Bridgit Williams	Absent
Board Member David Romo	Absent
Board Member Bob Cox	Yes
Board Member Jeff Hagerlin	Yes

#### **WORK SESSION**

# 4. Discussion and Presentation on the Brenham Police Department's Statistics for February through May 2025

Chief presented the February through May patrol and performance statistics for the Brenham Police Department.

## 5. Administrative Updates

Chief gave an update on the Police Chief selection process and stated that the goal is to have a chosen candidate by the middle of July. Chief gave information on starting the K9 Program up again; discussed donations and funding for the program. Sgt. Ha has been doing all the leg work to get the program up and running again. Chief spoke about the red dot optic sights for weapons and using seizure funds to purchase duty weapons. Questions were asked about the COP program and Chief stated he would get the information to the committee. Lt. Raven gave an update on recruitment and the current staffing. The department is short roughly five positions.

It was announced the next CAB meeting will take place on August 12, 2025.

### Adjourn

There being no further business, Bob Cox called for the meeting to adjourn; seconded by Al Patel

Brian Ross	
Chairperson	
ATTEST:	
<u> </u>	
Christi Korth	
Board Liaison	